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Although the bodies were identified based on their jewelry and their driver's license, secondary
confirmation through a laboratory identification process will be conducted by end of this week.
When this is completed, the repatriation process will take place.

  

The ECCAA wishes to express its deepest condolences to the families of Messrs James and
McAlpin. We would also like to thank everyone for their prayers and support during this very
difficult time.
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